PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY GOVERNMENT
OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE

Rushern L. Baker, Ill
Say Comaiie January 24, 2017

The Honorable Derrick Leon Davis
Chairman

Prince George's County Council
County Administration Building
Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772

Dear Chairman Davis:

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration and approval is a letter to the Maryland
Health Care Commission requesting the cardiac surgery application from the Anne Arundel
Medical Center be remanded for additional analysis regarding the negative impact to the existing
Prince George's Hospital Center and the planned Regional Medical Center (“RMC”). The RMC
is critical to providing the residents of this region high quality comprehensive healthcare service.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact my office or Thomas Himler,
Deputy Chief Administrative Officer, at (301) 952-4421.

Sincerely,

Koy o

Rushern L. Baker, 111
County Executive

Enclosure
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